
 中一新生(2020-2021)通知 

 

由於新型冠狀病毒肺炎疫情反覆，在社區已出現第三波爆發，教育局於 7月 10日宣佈學校提早

於 7月 13日放暑假，敬請留意學校以下的各項安排： 

 

1. 原定於 7月 11日舉行的中一新生家長講座及小六升中一新生學習評估取消。 

2. 於 7月 20日至 8 月 7日舉行的中一新生銜接、適應活動及課程將取消。 

3. 原定於 8月 24日至 8月 26日舉行中一新生輔導週仍會如期進行，稍後確定再公佈詳情，敬請留

意校方的最新公佈。 

 

 

 

Message to New S1 Students (2020-2021) 

 

In view of the announcements made by the Education Bureau on 10th July 2020, the school would like to 

make the following arrangements:  

 

1. The New S1 student parents’ talk and the Pre-S1 assessments which were originally held on 11th July, 

2020 will be cancelled. 

2. The Pre-S1 Bridging program and activities which were originally held from 20th July to 7th August will 

also be cancelled. 

3. The S1 orientation activities (originally held from 24th August to 26th August, 2020) will be confirmed 

later. Please pay close attention to the school website for latest announcement. 

 

 


